
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Thank you for your support and help as we begin this school year. Our students have been 
outstanding in following the district's "Big 5" guidelines. This week we have our first Friday 
that allows for reteaching and personalized learning. Our Friday schedule will include the 
following: 

• Fridays will be used to review, reteach, remediate, and enrich instruction already 
given.  

• Students and guardians will be able to meet with teachers digitally (or speak by 
phone) at designated times.  

• If a student would like to meet face-to-face with a teacher, appointment times are 
available between 2:15-3:15 each Friday. Please schedule an appointment through 
MyDSD if needed.  

Other reminders: 

• Please create a parent "Observer" account in Canvas. Please refer to instructions 
here. As an "Observer" you will be able to view all materials in your student's 
Canvas courses.  

• Our cafeteria will have grab and go meals for students on their remote learning 
days. More information can be found on our website here.   

• We will soon be sending out a brief survey to parents (through email and school 
website) and to students (through Canvas). Please look for that next week.   
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